
 

October 27, 2006 

 

 

To the Public Works Committee 

 

Subject: Connecting Highway Relocation 

U.S. Highway 18 

 West State Street, West Wells Street, and 

 North 17
th
 Street 

 

Dear Honorable Members: 

 

The designation of U.S. Highway 18 on the Connecting Highway System is to be relocated to West 

Highland Boulevard from West State Street, West Wells Street, and North 17
th
 Street from North 6

th
 

Street to North 17
th
 Street.  This relocation includes new agreements for Traffic Signal operation and 

maintenance and will result in an annual reduction of $11,929 in State aid in Connecting Highway funds. 

 

We have, therefore, prepared the attached resolution, which authorizes Commissioner of Public Works 

and Comptroller to enter into an agreement with the Wisconsin Department of Transportation for the 

relocation of the Connecting Highway route of U.S. Highway 18 and to enter into agreements for the 

operation and maintenance of traffic control signals along the relocated route in the 4
th
 Aldermanic 

District. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

 

Jeffrey J. Mantes 

Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RWB:lja 

Attachment  

 

c: Honorable Robert J. Bauman 
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